This bill is far broader than where responsible CCW holding Citizens will be allowed without serious felonious consequence to carry.
This "here a little there a little" attack, each session chipping away at Oregon's Citizenries Civil Rights to please national party
players, and out of state special interest groups financed by both national and international financial players, such as Soros, and

Bloomberg is an egregious misuse of the power afforded this body by The People of Oregon.
Vote "No" on SB554.

Regards;
Ralph Newton



